
Release Notice: Request for Proposal (RFP) for Amazon 
Web Services Public Sector Partner
Internet2 is distributing a Request for Proposal (“RFP”) to solicit proposals in connection with possible agreement(s) between us and a reseller or 
distributor with expertise related to the marketing, sale, licensing and/or distribution or resale of certain cloud based services, namely Amazon Web 
Services (such services, “AWS” and each such reseller or distributor, an “AWS Partner”), to the US research and education community (the “Services”) 
through the Internet2 NET+ Program (the “NET+ Program”).  

The full RFP document may be obtained online at: https://internet2.box.com/v/netplus-aws-rfp 

Proposals will only be accepted via email, as outlined in the full RFP document, no later than 6:00 pm ET, February 17, 2023.
Interested Respondents may also submit questions regarding the RFP as outlined in the full RFP document, but no later than 6:00 pm ET, 
January 27, 2023

Proposals must be complete in all material respects and signed by a duly authorized signatory of the Respondent in order to be considered. 

Internet2 reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, and if it determines to award a contract, it reserves the right to select the person  that best 
meets the requirements, as determined by Internet2 in its sole discretion, set forth in the full RFP document.

https://internet2.box.com/v/netplus-aws-rfp

	Release Notice: Request for Proposal (RFP) for Amazon Web Services Public Sector Partner

